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Greetings!

Oddly enough, this missive starts with more questions than answers. Nope, there is no
need to raise your hand before responding.

- Why am | receiving 2 newsletters the same week?
- What do you do when someone else’s plans change?
- How do you tell others that as a result, their plans also have to change?

The answers to these, and other pesky questions, are contained in Jeff Mathew’s notes
below.

John Mathew

FINAL PUMPKIN SHOW THOUGHTS:

This is the latest info shared by the Pumpkin Show:

“Some stats for 2022: There were 7 parades in 4 days with 81 bands participating
and bringing 118 buses and 29 equipment trucks or trailers. Wow... “

SCHEDULE CHANGES:

Just as soon as | sent the previous Band Newsletter out to print, several things happened
that will change the band's schedule for the immediate future. Those changes are below.

Monday, November 7, 2022, PRACTICE IS CANCELLED
Friday November 11, 2022, Pickaway County Veteran's Day Observance:
CANCELLED BY THE EVENT COORDINATORS.

So, The Adelphi Community Band is now done for 2022.
Enjoy the break till 2023, at least as far as our schedule is concerned.
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BAND TRIVIA FOR 2022:

a). The band had a total of 119 musicians play with the band over 9 performances.
These numbers do NOT include any practice sessions. This is a large increase over 2021.

b).We had a low # of musicians at performances at 11, and a high of 15.

Several times we could have had additional musicians, but there are always last minute
schedule changes in our personal schedules. We just appreciate having the musicians
whenever you are able to be with us.

c). Remarkably, we have had 8 new musicians play with us in performances in just
the last 12-15 months or so

We certainly welcome them and hope that they find something about the band and its
music that keeps them coming back.

2023:

A draft schedule of anticipated performances and practice dates will probably be sent out
in January.
The first practice will probably be scheduled for February.

CONTACT INFO:
Jeff Mathew
Adelphi Community Band Member since 1967

Cell (with texting): 614-519-1688
E-Mail: adelphiband@yahoo.com
Band web site: https://adelphiband.weebly.com/
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